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We live in an age where information is widely available that lists safe ingredients to 

cosmetics, etc.  Testing on animals is an outdated, archaic and horribly inhumane 

method of ensuring a product's safety. Please make Oregon one of several states 

that demonstrates a higher consciousness and compassion for all living beings. 

Unnecessary suffering is beneath our high standards. Let's join the others to make a 

clear statement that cruelty to animals will not be tolerated and Oregon will not allow 

products that employ testing on animals in our great state. 

What do we wish to teach our children? This practice is not OK and I thank you for 

supporting HB 3213!!! 


